
 

How to get involved 
There are lots of ways you can help support 
the school.  

Our meetings are a mixture of in person at 
the school and online using Microsoft 
Teams. 

For more information, please contact: 

Ms L Lees (Depute Headteacher), either 
by calling the school on 01896 849282 or by 
emailing: 

earlstonhs@scotborders.gov.uk 

You can also contact the Parent Council by 
emailing: 

earlstonparentcouncil@outlook.com 

 

You can also find us on Facebook. 

 

 

  

Who We Are 

About Us 
Earlston High School Parent Council is here 
to represent the views of parents and carers 
of pupils at Earlston High School. Our aim is 
to enhance the positive working partnership 
between the school, parents, carers and 
pupils.  

We work closely with the school, Scottish 
Borders Council, the local community and 
third party organisations to help maximise 
the experience of every pupil at Earlston 
High School.  

We are all volunteers and manage our 
involvement around work and family 
commitments. Above all, we are passionate 
about helping the school to help our young 
people be the very best they can be! 
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What kinds of things do we help 
with? 

Here are a few examples… 
• We are working closely with 

Scottish Borders Council and other 
Parent Councils across the Borders 
on a wide range of issues including 
improving mental health and well- 
being 

• We also help run school events 
such as Burns Night Celebrations, 
fashion shows, Curry and Quiz 
nights, Careers Days, Afternoon 
Teas and Raffles  

• We support the school with it’s self- 
evaluation and planning for school 
improvement 
 

 

  
What is the money we fundraise 
spent on? 

The funds we raise go towards benefitting 
the pupils and the school, including: - 

• Sports equipment and clothing 
• Computers and extra books 
• Study areas 
• Equitable access to trips and 

uniform for all young people 
• Christmas thank you cards to all 

teachers and staff 
• Contributions to new groups to 

support young people 

Earlston High School Your School 
Lottery Fund 

You have the chance to win up to £25,000 
for a winning ticket in the National weekly 
draw, as well as the chance to win smaller 
prizes in the Earlston High School weekly 
draw.  

We aim to use 50% of the lottery funds to 
support Earlston High School Foundation, 
which supports pupils who are experiencing 
financial difficulties. The remaining 50% 
provides extra resources for all pupils, as 
well as helping to run extracurricular 
activities and improving the school 
environment.  

For more information, just visit 
www.yourschoollottery.co.uk 

 

  

 

Easyfundraising.org.uk 
You can also help us raise funds for FREE 
every time you shop online.  

Simply visit www.easyfundraising.org.uk to 
shop online with over 27,000 retailers, who 
will donate a percentage of the sale price of 
what you buy to Earlston High School, at no 
extra cost.  

It’s quick, easy and free to do – and a great 
way to help raise funds for the school every 
time you buy online! 
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